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Comments: I strongly object to this project. My well is ~2000 ft deep and is located at a lower elevation from the

proposed drilling. We need to be 100% guaranteed that pumping extra water into the ground at these sites or any

activities will NEVER affect our future water supplies. This potential for contamination must be prevented at all

cost. 

 

The proposed requirements for their operations drivers to abide by specific speeds in the area will never be

followed. Where are privisions for enforcement of that to maintain safe roads for all the residents during the

operations?

 

The people dont want this and are speaking out. I sincerely believe the outrage would be heavily multiplied if

notifications were not using  last century methods publishing to a newspaper. In an age of technology driven

information, newspapers should be abandoned  and are no longer an effective means for mass notifications of

people for what is being proposed.


